
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request             Ref: 23-041 

28 February 2023 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 

Trust’s response is as follows: 

 

• We can confirm that we do hold the information you are requesting 

 

Please could you confirm whether or not these guidelines are still in use and if they 

have been updated since the initial request in January 2022. If they have been updated 

please could an updated copy be supplied. 

If any new protocols for the management of major haemorrhage, the rapid identification 

of patients taking anticoagulants and the reversal of anticoagulation agents have been 

published since our initial request please could a copy be supplied. 

 
VB Doc ID Document Publication Date Review Date Is this 

document still 
valid (Yes/No) 

Has this 
document been 
updated since 
2/7/2022? 
(Yes/No)* 

7134 BRISTOL & WESTON - 
Clinical Guideline 
Andexanet Alfa 
Guideline 
 

01/10/21 10/01/24 Yes No 

7135 BRISTOL & WESTON - 
Clinical guideline 
NOAC / DOAC 
Apixaban (Eliquis®) 
EDOXABAN (Lixiana®) 
or Rivaroxaban 
(Xarelto®) 
MANAGEMENT OF 
HAEMORRHAGE 
AND/OR EMERGENCY 

10/01/20 10/01/22 No Yes 

7136 BRISTOL & WESTON - 
Clinical Guideline 
OCTAPLEX (PCC) 
MANAGEMENT OF 
BLEEDING ON ORAL 
ANTICOAGULANTS 

11/01/19 11/01/22 No Yes 

7137 BRISTOL & WESTON - 
Clinical Guideline 
TRANSFUSION: 

04/01/21 03/01/22 No Yes 



 
 

MAJOR 
HAEMORRHAGE 

7138 BRISTOL & WESTON - 
Clinical Guideline 
TRANSFUSION: 
PAEDIATRIC MAJOR 
HAEMORRHAGE 
PROCEDURE 

07/01/20 07/01/23 Yes (until July 
2023) 

 

 Op57 Adult Major 
Haemorrhage Policy 
(Weston site only) 

September 2022 September 
2025 

Yes  

 Noac Dabigtran 
Pradaxa Management 
of Haemorrhage 
and/or Emergency 
Surgery 

August 2020 August 2023 Yes  

 

Please see the attached updated policies since the previous request and two additional ones: 

 

• If Yes please could an updated version of the document be supplied. 

Please see the attached updated policies and two additional ones. 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Data Protection Officer 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Publication 

Please note that this letter and the information included/attached will be published on our 

website as part of the Trust’s Freedom of Information Publication Log. This is because 

information disclosed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act is disclosed to the 

public, not just to the individual making the request. We will remove any personal information 

(such as your name, email and so on) from any information we make public to protect your 

personal information. 



 
 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Team 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1

